Your ref: 2016/3408/T

Dear Sir/Madam

Further to your letter of 20 June concerning the above tree

We have no objection to the removal of the tree mentioned in the above referenced letter.
In fact, we would welcome the work being done at the earliest opportunity.

Yours sincerely

Dr & Mrs D.B. Lloyd

(Owners of the top flat at 48 Aberdare Gdns.)



